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AMERICAN TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY

LONG LINES DEPARTMENT

Norfolk, Virginia.

November 29, 1944.

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Penn:.

Dear Mr. Geary:

We were very pleased to learn that you were able to get
good reception from our radio station WAIS.T on October

19, 1944.

Me appreciate the interest you have shown in cnr equipment
but because of the nature of this equipment and the use
which is made of it we are unable to furnish the information
requested.

Very truly yours,

J. L. Rothgeb
Chief Testb9/ard Man

YLR/MAB


